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LEASEHOLD LONDON CONFERENCE 2024
COUNTY HALL

Rupert & Olivier recently attended the annual Leasehold London
Conference at County Hall. This was a really informative and
enjoyable event, special thanks to News On The Block for

organising this must see industry event for our sector.

This year saw a new program approach allowing attendees to
create their personalised itinerary for the day, which we found

extremely beneficial.

The event focused in on Al and various legal updates where we
gained valuable insights from the diverse panel discussions and

workshops. Additionally, Olivier was awarded a Magnum of
Bollinger courtesy of RiskBase, making it a memorable day for
us.

If you would like to discuss your property requirements with

Rupert please do get in touch via the details below.

rwertheimer@lornham.com 020 7724 4777




